
 

    
 

 
 
 

Landlord agreement 
 

Landlords can now have uninterrupted electric service to their property when a tenant requests 
service to be discontinued.  
 
By signing the new Landlord Reversion Agreement, electric service will be transferred to the 
landlord’s name by the cooperative when a tenant discontinues service. During the interim period 
between occupancy, bills will be sent to the landlord’s mailing address.  
 
Contact the cooperative at 800-426-3072 for more information regarding the Landlord Reversion 
Agreement. 
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